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Hello everyone 

Welcome back to school! I hope everyone had a good break last week. Thank you for 

supporting us with new arrangements at the start of the school day. This has really 

helped classes to get started straight away with their morning learning. 
 

After-school clubs started this week and it has been lovely to see so many children busily 

cooking, dancing, playing music, being active, learning Spanish… and so on! I know a few 

children were disappointed not to get their first choice of club, but we are incredibly 

lucky to have such a lot going on - for free! Don’t forget also that Homework club 

continues to run every Thursday and that The Hub is open after school every Monday, 

for parents and school-age children to enjoy books together. 
 

On Monday, teachers were busy exploring outdoor learning opportunities, using the 

school grounds as well as the wider environment. This is an important part of our ‘Eco-

School’ project with the Sustainable Learning team. We were delighted to welcome staff 

from Gardiner Haskins this morning, who brought a big parcel of bird boxes, feeders and 

bird seed. Look out for more exciting projects coming soon. 
 

We hope to see many of you at our Open Morning next week; letters have been sent out 

this week. We also have important Learning Review meetings the following week. 

Remember we do welcome email responses, to hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk.  
 

Best wishes, 
 

Sue Ramsay,   Headteacher. 

                  Follow us on twitter @HannahMorePri 

Reception: Lul and Sireen 

Year 1:  Abdulbasit and Nadiya 

Year 2:  Muaad and Saleeban 

Year 3:  Warfa and Gracie 

Year 4:  Liban and Ilyas 

Year 5:  Aisha and Adna 

Year 6:  Camron and Mohammed 



Change to Morning Routine 

Children should be at school ready to go to class by 8.45am. 

Teachers are in the playground then, and there is a chance to 

speak briefly to them if you need to.  We do not allow parents 

into the classrooms at the beginning of the school day, except 

for Reception classes. After 8.50 am parents will be asked to 

leave children by the gate and pupils will then go to class on their own. 

We are making this change because learning is getting disrupted in the 

mornings!    Please be punctual! 

Hannah More’s Rooftop Bees ! 

We’re still collecting tokens in 
Tesco stores for our project to get 
a beehive on the roof of the 
school!  Don’t worry – the beehive 
will be safely installed and 
managed by bee experts, who will 
also teach our school community 
all about bees and the ecosystem. 
We have just a few more days to 
collect tokens! 

       Wednesday mornings  

                       9.00-10.00 
 

 Help us improve boys’ reading  

 Watch and learn from teachers  

 Practise activities that help with 

literacy 

All dads very welcome! 



Mums’ Fitness Fridays 9.30-10.30 

We were delighted to a receive a parcel of bird food,  
nesting boxes and bird feeders from Gardiner Haskins  
this morning! We are planning  to make the school grounds  
more wildlife-friendly, by providing better habitats  
for garden birds. The RSPB also ran special workshops  
with the aim of connecting children with the natural  
World outside their classroom. This is all part of our  
plan to gain a prestigious ‘Green Flag’ award!  

Next week we will be celebrating 
book week with lots of special 
book activities in class.  
 

On Thursday there is a ‘bedtime stories’ evening. Children are welcome 
to come back to school at 6.15 to listen to stories and enjoy hot 
chocolate and a biscuit. The evening will finish at 7pm. 
 

On Friday staff will perform their own version of Cinderella during 
assembly. Please come along and watch what promises to be an 
entertaining show! Children can also dress up as their favourite book 
character if they would like. 

Please collect vouchers 

for us! 

 

ESOL classes (E2/3 level) start on Monday at 9.00am. You must have an 

assessment to see if this is the right class for you. There is a final chance to 

do the assessment on Wednesday next week. Please speak to Ruth.      

Classes are free if you are on benefit.  




